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April 28, 2016 

 

Dear: CindyBurgess 

 

 You will be receiving your local Early Intervention Part C contract for SFY17 from the 

Procurement Office at DBHDS in the very near future.  To allow for program and budget 

planning, the expected amount of your SFY 2017 allocation is included below.  The amounts of 

both state and federal dollars are listed.  The Early Intervention (Part C) allocation formula was 

applied to the two funding sources and each local system is receiving an equal base amount of 

the funds and then a portion based on child count and Medicaid count. 

 

 Barring any changes in the amount of federal dollars allotted to Virginia, your system 

will receive: 

 

State:  $ 434,468  

Federal:  $ 232,296  

Total:  $ 666,764  

 

 If you anticipate a deficit for SFY 17, notify me as soon as possible. As always, thank 

you for your commitment to serving the infants and toddlers in the Commonwealth and their 

families. 

 

     Sincerely, 

     
     Catherine Hancock 


